
 

 

9th October 2024 

Statement of Withdrawal of the Local Plan 

PLANNING AND COMPULSORY PURCHASE ACT 2004 SECTION 22(1) AND THE TOWN AND COUNTRY 
PLANNING (LOCAL PLANNING) (ENGLAND) REGULATIONS 2012 SECTION 27 (A). 

SOLIHULL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL LOCAL PLAN – DRAFT SUBMISSION PLAN OCTOBER 
2020 

In accordance with regulation 22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 and 
Regulation 27(a) of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012, 
Solihull Metropolitan Borough Council hereby states that it has withdrawn its Regulation 22 
Submission Version of the Solihull Local Plan – Draft Submission Plan October 2020, which had been 
submitted to the Secretary of State for Independent Examination on 13 May 2021. 

The resolution to withdraw the Submission version of the Local Plan was made at a Full Council 
meeting held on 8 October 2024. The resolution to withdraw was made under the provisions of 
Section 22(1) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004, which provides that a Local 
Planning Authority may withdraw a local development document at any time before it is adopted. 

Any questions regarding the withdrawal of the Solihull Local Plan – Draft Submission Plan October 
2020 should be directed to: 

Policy and Delivery 
Economy and Infrastructure Directorate 
Solihull MBC 
Council House 
Manor Square 
Solihull 
B91 3QB 
psp@solihull.gov.uk 
 

mailto:psp@solihull.gov.uk

